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Alexus Austin

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 10:08 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 150196

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 9:25 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 150196 
 
Copy on file, see 1198906C.  DHood 
 
From: dmblcwl@aol.com [mailto:dmblcwl@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 6:14 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Please deny Florida Power & Light's Power Plant Appeal 
 
Please deny Florida Power & Light's Power new power plant appeal.  They have not proved in their last two appeals to 
have any clue about the actual costs associated with their projects, and their expenditure on lobbyists pursuing a denial 
and complication for homeowners pursuing solar energy is ludicrous.  
 
Instead of being a barrier to renewable energy sources, they need to shift their focus from petroleum products to 
solar.  Building a gas-fired power plant is a waste and in no capacity should be supported nor funded in any way.  In 
addition, their natural gas fracking projects and fuel hedging are diversion projects that need to be stopped 
immediately.  Please be a beacon for our state and demand that Florida Power & Light shift its priorities.  They have been 
putting up smoke screens of burned fossil fuels for much too long. 
 
I also am appealing to you to prohibit Florida Power & Light from spending any future dollars on any lobbyist or supporting 
any political campaign.  This is a diversion and a waste of their dollars which rarely if ever is in the best interests of our 
planets nor their customers. 
 
Please take the balance of 2015 and 2016 to make a stance for what all of you know is the right thing to do, and demand 
compliance instead of distractions from this power company. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Donna Bahr-Landsea 
13415 SW 84th Ave 
Miami, FL  33156 
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